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13 November 2017  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We have been invited to take ten Year 5 children to a conference entitled “Feel the 
Change” which is being run by a company called Humanutopia, Educational 
Consultants based in Heswall, and your child has been chosen to go along. 
 
Details:  
 

 The event takes place on Thursday 16th November  

 We will leave school at 9:10 a.m. and return for 2:30 p.m. 

o  Why not come along to Breakfast Club for an early start? 

 The venue is St Nicholas Academy, Garston – children will be taken by  mini-

bus 

 Children will need a packed lunch in a throwaway bag please together with a 

non-fizzy drink 

o Please see additional meal arrangements on the attached reply slip 

 Children should wear their school uniform 

 
We hope children enjoy the day. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs J P Conley 
Headteacher  
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